
 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Clinical Integration 
 
The Infirmary Physician Alliance (IPA) is a physician-led, physician-driven, and physician-governed organization that is aligned with 
Infirmary Health to provide physicians with a more integrated role in strategic planning, patient care and quality program 
implementation, and managed care contracting with payers/employers. The Infirmary Physician Alliance's main goal is to improve clinical 
quality and the care efficiency necessary to demonstrate value to payers/employers and patients.  

 
Infirmary Health Collaborative Care Network (CCN) 
In March, Infirmary Health created the first Gulf Coast Collaborative Care 
Network that includes 63 post-acute care providers who commit to collaborate 
with Infirmary Health, IPA physicians, and with each other to improve quality, 
cost, and the experience of patients in our clinics and hospitals. CCN providers 
include 24 skilled nursing facilities, 24 home health agencies, and 15 hospice 
agencies. A full list of CCN providers will be highlighted in the June newsletter. 
The goal of the CCN is to: 

 Improve patient outcomes 

 Enhance patient experience 

 Drive operational efficiencies for population health 

 Succeed under innovative payment models that are impacted by post-
acute care (VBP, BPCI, ACO) 

 
For more information about the CCN participants please email Ryan 
Summerford at Ryan.Summerford@InfirmaryHealth.org. 
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Collaborative Care Network Kick Off 

IPA Clinical IT/Patient 
Health Record 
Committee Members 
 
Dr. Ralph Buckley 
Dr. Matthew Eves 
Dr. Russell Goode 
Dr. Michael Granberry 
Dr. Ankit Gulati 
Dr. Charles Kirkland 
Dr. Sumana Kumarappa 
Dr. Ryan Neil 
Dr. Daren Scroggie 
Dr. Andrew Smith 
Dr. Shannon Stinson 
Dr. Frank Wang 
Dr. Wells Wilson 
Dr. Furhan Yunus 

The Infirmary Physician Alliance Clinical IT/Patient Health Record Committee is evaluating the IT 
infrastructure needs and developing a strategy to address these areas. This committee will also be 
responsible for monitoring data integration with physician practices and key partners for enhanced data 
sharing. As shown above, there are a significant number of different EHR’s that make up the IPA. The Clinical 
IT/Patient Health Record Committee is working on solutions to allow these systems to share information. 



 
 

 
 

 
I. Infirmary Physician Alliance Update 

II. Payer Contracting Strategy 
III. 2019 IPA Payer Agreement Presentations 

a. VIVA 
b. Secure Horizons 
c. Blue Advantage 

IV. Steps to Achieve Quality Bonus Programs 
V. Infirmary Health Update 

 
    

 
       Infirmary Physician Alliance Quality Metric Triggers 
           (Required to “trigger” the quarterly shared savings bonus programs) 

 
 

The Infirmary Physician Alliance held the initial Primary Care Physician Meeting in March with over 60 
primary care physicians in attendance. The meeting was extremely interactive including questions 

from many physician memebrs. The meeting was chaired by Dr. Jason Valentine and Dr. Frank Wang. 
Below is the agenda for the meeting. 

 

For questions regarding the Infirmary Physician Alliance, please contact Scott Fenn, Vice President of Clinical 
Integration at (251) 435-2592 or Ryan Summerford, IPA Operations Manager at (251) 435-4784. 

The following quality metrics will be discussed in each of the IPA Clinical 
Programs Committees upcoming meetings in May and June. 


